From: Allen, Antonio W. [mailto:Antonio.Allen@chicagopolice.org]

Sent: Monday, October 27, 2014 9:43 AM

To: Berlin, Steve

Subject: ALLEN CPD Travel to Hunstville AL 19-24 OCT

Mr. Berlin:

I arrived back in Chicago on Friday from a week in Huntsville and just wanted to confirm that hotel, baggage, per diem were being paid by FBI.  Nothing further to note monetarily.

Have a good day.

Det. Antonio Allen #21244

Explosives Technician

